Detail of the action proposed:

Over the last two years we have erected an electric baboon fence all along our north western border. The first section was done two years ago between us and the TMNP while a second section was done last year between us and Klein Constantia. The third and last proposed section (marked in green on attached map) will continue on our western border with Klein Constantia to link up with the fences of the residential properties bordering Klein Constantia Road and will be erected within the next two to three months. This fence is according to the specifications of the Baboon Research Unit at UCT and is also in the same style as the Zwaanswyk fence (see attached photograph).
This fence is of the utmost importance to keep baboons out of the historically sensitive historical core of the farm in an effort to protect the buildings against their vandalistic actions.
